Village Alert s

of course

211th Metra Parking Lot

Due to the Torecasted Talling temperatures, potential heavy rain, ice
and snow over the next four days, please be advised that the 211th
Street Metra Parking Lot may become very hazardous. The lot was
formally managed and maintained by the South Suburban Mass
Transportation District. It is not controlled by the Village of Olympia
Fields and is owned by lllinois Department Of Transportation (IDOT.)
The Village suggest, if you must take the Metra train, please utilize the
203rd Metra Parking Lot.

Questions regarding the 211th Metra Parking Lot, please contact IDOT.
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